
System Upgrade - Library Online Catalog Service suspension on 18
July 2012 (6:00 P.M. to 10:00 P.M.) (17/07/2012)

Dear All,

Please be informed that the Library Online Catalog Service will be suspended from 6:00 P.M. to 10:00 P.M.
on 18 July 2012 (Wednesday) due to the system upgrade of the Library Automation system.

The service will be resumed once the system upgrade is completed.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr Stephen Lei (Tel: 8397 8193/
Email: stephenl@umac.mo) during office hours.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you.

Regards,
University Library

 

http://libinfo.umac.mo/mailto:stephenl@umac.mo

